
Youth Writing Workshop
with Local Author, Lily

Jessen

For Tweens
and Teens Are you a young writer looking to hone your craft, or simply learn

more about what makes great writing? Join local teen Lily Jessen,
author of The Pipe Tree, as she guides you through the secrets of using
descriptive language in creative writing. This program is best suited to
middle school writers. Register on our website and learn from one of
our own published teen writers! Please bring notebooks or writing
utensils if you choose, and any of your own writing projects you’d like
to work on during free write time.

Scan here to register!


